
Morgan Pappas, Psy.D.,  
CUSD 301 Board Member 

3142 Holden St.  
Elgin, IL 60124 
(630) 204-6674 

morgan.pappas@central301.net 
 

February 14, 2025 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Dornetria Hemphill, 
 
 Mr. Junaid Afeef reached out to inform me that he intends to nominated me for Vice 
President of the Board.  I am unable to attend the Board meeting on February 18, 2025; however, 
if I am nominated and seconded, I will accept the nomination. If elected, I will be honored to 
serve with you as an officer of the Board.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Morgan M Pappas, Psy.D. 
CUSD 301 Board Member 


